Dear Valued EMBARQTM Customer: 
Effective October 5th 2007, EMBARQTM Voice Solutions will no longer be available 
for customers requesting this service or for changes to EMBARQ TM Voice Solutions. 
Please be assured that the rates, terms and conditions of your contract as it exists 
will be honored through the end date of your specific contractual agreement and 
your Voice Solutions service will continue to be fully supported by EMBARQ. 

Upon the completion of your current contract term, you will be able to change to a new contractual offer in the current portfolio of EMBARQ TM Long Distance services, such as our new EMBARQ TM Enhanced Voice Solutions product.  Please contact your account representative to learn more about this and other EMBARQ TM offers. 

We appreciate your business and thank you for being a loyal EMBARQTM customer.  
If you have any questions about your account, please contact EMBARQ at 
866-568-9758.
Regards,
EMBARQTM Customer Service
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